
 

All staff and golfers must take the following precautions to keep those on 

the course safe from the spread of COVID-19 

Please follow these guidelines: 

• We are asking that reservations and pre-payment be made online at 

https://www.crystallake-golf.com/teetimes/ 

 

• If you cannot make your tee time online, please call the pro-shop at 978-

377-0655 

 

• Clubhouse and pro shop are now open! Masks are required inside and 

please practice social distancing 

 

 

• Sandwiches, drinks, and refreshments are now available!  

Snacks, soda, and water bottles are available in the pro shop for purchase all 

open hours. Full bar with hot &  cold sandwiches, fries, beer, wine, and full 

bar are available Monday – Sunday from 10am to 9pm. 

 

• Golf Carts are available and may be rented when you arrive. Carts are 

sanitized, first come first serve. Single rider or double rider if from the same 

household. 

 

• If you are not feeling well or have been exposed to someone with Covid-19 

please stay at home and do not come to the golf course until you are well. 

 

• From us at Crystal Lake Golf Club and Sterling Golf, have fun and stay safe! 

https://www.crystallake-golf.com/teetimes/

